
 Primary Village South PTO Meeting 
 March 8, 2022 

 President Ashlyn Blatz called this meeting to order at 7:08 pm. A quorum 
 was present including PTO, Treasurer, Secretary, and Principal Amy Allen. 

 I.  Welcome (Ashlyn Blatz) 

 II.  Principal’s Report (Amy Allen) 
 A.  Will chime in throughout the meeting, nothing to report. 

 III.  Secretary’s Report  (  Kelsey McLachlan  ) 
 A.  Approved February meeting minutes at 7:09 pm. 

 IV.  Treasurer’s Report (Kelly Ribaudo) 
 A.  In the process of moving us over to Run PTO. This program includes a one stop 
 shop for payments, documents, emails, and directory. It will serve as the hub for all 
 things PTO. A few volunteers will be logging in and test-running the program 

 V.  President’s Report (Ashlyn Blatz) 
 A.  The PTO is looking for end of year feedback. A Google Form will be going 
 out this week to all PTO members, please complete by April 1st. 
 B.  Information regarding open positions for next year will also be available 
 soon. Please let the PTO know if you are interested in volunteering at any 
 capacity next year. 

 VI.  Committee Reports 

 A.  Box Tops and Book Fair (Abbie Mills) 
 1.  There was $10,897.85 in bookfair sales, the school will 
 get$5,382.87 to go back to teachers to spend on books and scholastic 
 news. Great success! 

 B.  Dragons Game (Rachael Rodgers) 
 1.  Game will be in May, a link will be going out soon to purchase 
 ticket  s. 

 C.  Community Rewards (Kelly Ribaudo) 
 1.  Only thing to report was that we received money from Dorothy Lane 
 for the first time 



 D.  Restaurant Takeovers (  Kelsey McLachlan  ) 
 1.  Waiting on funds from Raising Canes, Rapid Fired Pizza, and AR 
 Workshop. 
 2.  Buffalo Wild Wings takeover set for March 16th (all day).10% of 
 proceeds goes back to PVS (in-store on online orders) 
 3.  April: LaserWeb or SkyZone fundraiser 
 4.  May: possibly Soyo fundraiser 

 E.  Hospitality (Natasha Newberry) 
 1.  There are lots of open items on the sign-up genius for the Spring 
 Conferences. A link will be sent out again to help gain volunteers via an 
 email from Amy and social media post. 

 F.  Social Media (Mackenzie Graves) 
 1.  Mackenzie is Doing a great job and is staying on for next year! 

 G.  Curriculum Advisory Council (Chris Myers) 
 a.  Chris reported that there is not a lot of opportunity for feedback or 

 input at these meetings, just feels like a briefing meeting. Amy is 
 going to provide feedback to the Curriculum Council. 

 VII.  Open Forum / New Business / Questions 

 A.  Upcoming Events: 
 -  BDubbs Takeover 
 -  PT Conferences 
 -  Spring Break 
 -  Spring PTO President Meeting 

 B.  Questions/Comments 

 Next Meeting:  Tuesday, April 12th at 7:00 p.m. IN PERSON 

 For questions, please contact:  Ashlyn Blatz, President, PVS.PTO.Pres@gmail.com 
 or (937) 554-9586 


